
Printed on: 31/08/2017 09:10:02

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

73 Falkland Road 28/08/2017  11:21:552017/4567/P COMMNT Neville Purssell With this proposed development, we are concerned about the two trees planted by the 

council some years ago that are on the pavement on Montpelier Grove adjacent to the site.  

In the application, the photographs are so old that one of the trees is not even shown and the 

second tree is now considerably more mature.  These need to be protected in any 

development as they provide important shade and greenery to this area consistent with the 

council's approach to the conservation area, and much appreciated by local neighbours.
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